J. Ferrater Mora 1518 Willowbrook Lane Villanova, Pa. 19085

February 5, 1984

Mr. Rafael Chabrán Department of Spanish and Portuguese Louisiana State University Baton Rouge, Louisiana, 70803-5313

Dear Mr. Chabran:

My very sincere apologies for the delay in answering your letter of October 25, 1983. I have been away from home most of the time, and unable to cope with the mail which has been piling up during my absence (or absence).

I will have to travel again soon for a number of lectures. Much to my regret I will not be able to read your dissertation —a hurried reading would not certainly help you. In any case, thank you very much for asking me.

With best wishes,

Herramo